
Fort Smith Construction NT Ltd. 
PO Box 1365 
Fort Smith, NT 
X0E 0P0 
fortsmith.construction@northwestel.net 
 
 
 
December 2, 2024 
 
LAND USE PERMIT: MV2013QP0036 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
Deninu K’ue First Nation 
Fort Resolution Metis Council 
Hay River Metis Council 
Katl’odeeche First Nation 
Lutsel K’e Dene First Nation 
North Slave Metis Alliance 
Northwest Territory Metis Nation 
NWT Treaty 8 Tribal Corporation 
Town of Fort Smith 
Deninoo Community Council 
Smith’s Landing First Nation 
Salt River First Nation 
Fort Smith Metis Council 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
I am writing on behalf of Fort Smith Construction NT Ltd. regarding our current land use 
permit. We are in the process of concluding the activities authorized under this permit, but 
we are requesting an extension of time from December 1, 2024, to December 1, 2025, 
speci�ically to allow for storage authorization. 
 
This additional time will ensure we can complete our obligations responsibly while meeting 
our operational needs. Fort Smith Construction NT Ltd. remains fully committed to 
complying with all regulations and working collaboratively with the community. 
 
We kindly request your consideration and support in this matter. If further information or 
documentation is required to facilitate this request, please do not hesitate to contact me 
directly. 
 
 
 
  

mailto:fortsmith.construction@northwestel.net


Thank you for your time and understanding. Your assistance is greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Alden Vogt 
Fort Smith Construction NT Ltd. 
867-621-2229 
 


